Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

14th May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Here comes Summer! (fingers crossed!)

As the weather warms up we have been spending lots of time outside in the sunshine, the children adore being outside and love exploring lots of new activities.

However we are very aware how hot it can suddenly become and while we have lots of shady areas and encourage the children to drink plenty of cool water could we ask that all children have sun cream applied before Nursery and bring a sun hat with them every day.

Also if we know the weather could potentially be hot enough for us to get the paddling pool out we will let you know with a sign on the notice board the day before so you can send in a swim suit and towel should you wish to.

Thank you, as always for your support

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hodgkiss & the Nursery Team